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Topics 

 

The topic in Nursery for the first week after the half 

term holiday is Fireworks.  We will be talking about 

the sights, sounds and smells related to fireworks.   

During the following 2 weeks we will look at some 

Traditional Stories, particularly “The Three Billy 

Goats Gruff” and “The Three Little Pigs” 

The final week of November will have a ‘Toys’ theme.  

 

 

 

 

 

Hall times and PE sessions 

Ducklings have PE lessons with the Specialist teachers from the Deanes School on Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday.  

We also have sessions led by our own staff on other days. 

We will be taking off shoes and socks for many of these sessions, from now on, so we would be 

grateful if the children could wear shoes with Velcro fastenings if possible to aid their 

independence.  

Please note that the wearing of earrings is not permitted for PE sessions and is not advisable in 

Nursery generally due to the amount of physical activities. We would be grateful if you could 

remove earrings. If this causes a problem please speak to Mrs Bennett as soon as possible.  

 

Dates 

6th November - Open Day for prospective pupils 2020/21 intake. 

8th November - PA Firework Event 

13th November - Odd Sock Day 

15th November - Children in Need 

30th November - PA Christmas Event 11am - 3pm 

4th December – Bedtime Stories 5pm – 6pm 

9th December Christmas concert 10.45am 

10th December Christmas concert 2.30pm 

17th December Parent workshop 8.30am 

18th December Christmas jumper day, Christmas lunch 

19th December Christmas party day 

20th December Pantomime. 1.30pm finish.  
 

A separate letter with all the details for Christmas activities will be available closer to the time.  

 



 


